
 

  

  

 

 

        

 

 

         September 28th 2021 

Dear British Connemara Pony Breeders Society 

 

Due to unforeseen technical and supply chain issues, DNA testing results have been 

delayed. All issues have now been resolved and we have initiated a plan to clear down the 

outstanding samples. We apologise for any inconvenience caused. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Weatherbys Scientific Management Team. 

 


